John J. Adase, Sr. 
Early Childhood Center

258 W. Webster Ave.

Roselle Park, NJ 07204

(908) 298-6835







February 24, 2011

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION
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Dear Parents,


All parents with children who will become three and four years of age on or before October 31, 2011, will be eligible to be enrolled in our Preschool in September 2011.   Kindly pick up registration packets at the John J. Adase, Sr. – Early Childhood Center, 258 W. Webster Avenue between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  The registration will be held on Tuesday, April 19, 2011, at Sherman Elementary School,
375 E. Grant Avenue from 8:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.


Please note that the half day program is:

AM class    
8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m.

PM  class
12:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.

There is a tuition fee of $300.00 per month.
The full day program is:
8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

There is a tuition fee of $600.00 per month.








Sincerely, 








Virginia Gilcrest








Principal 
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Early Childhood Center

